BUSINESS DIVISION

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION/BUSINESS MARKETING/MANAGEMENT PROGRAMS
MINUTES
THURSDAY, MAY 13, 2010, 11:45 A.M., DIVISION OFFICE
Present:  Todd Hansink, Craig Blek, Jeff Beckley, Valerie Rodgers 

Student Learning Outcomes
The process for student learning outcomes for Business Administration and the Business Management/Marketing programs was discussed.   The group agreed that the following tasks will be completed:
	RESPONSIBLE
INSTRUCTOR
	COURSE
	TITLE
	SEM 
ASSESSED
	 NEEDED BY JUNE 4
	WHAT IS NEEDED 10-11

	Beckley
	BUS126
	Business and the Legl Env
	SP09 
FOR F08
	Review Sp 09 Assessment
1 SLO Assessmt from F09Data
	 

	Beckley
	BUS132
	Business Mgmt
	SP09 
FOR F08
	Review Sp 09 Assessment
1 SLO Assessmt from F09Data
	 

	Beckley
	BUS144
	Principles of Marketing
	 
	 
	1 SLO Assessmt from Sp 10 Data

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	Blek
	ECON101
	Intro to Micro Economics
	 
	1 SLO Assessmt from F09 Data
	 

	Blek
	ECON102
	Intro to Macro Economics
	 
	1 SLO Assessmt from F09 Data
	 

	
	
	
	
	
	

	Hansink
	BUS210
	Prin of Financial Accounting
	 
	1 new SLO identified
1 SLO Assessmt from F09 Data
	

	Hansink
	BUS220
	Prin of Managerial Accounting
	 
	3 new SLOs Identified
1 SLO Assessmt from F09 Data
	


Spring Awards Banquet
Awards for the ASG Student Awards Banquet were discussed.  Jeff agreed to develop a biography for Veronica Chavez, the student selected for the Business Division Award.  Craig will submit information for Nate Buckner.  
Technology Issues
Technology issues were discussed.  Jeff asked that Javier check Room 906 to ensure that the computer has been returned to the demonstration cart.   Craig informed the group the computer in Room 810 would not hold favorites.  Val agreed to follow up with Javier.
Other 
Craig inquired about funds to purchase clicker technology for use in his economics courses.  Having instant feedback from students during the lecture/discussion would improve instruction and thus learning.  Val indicated that Angie Ruiz had also inquired about using clicker technology.  Val will inquire if the Title V ACCESO Project is willing to loan their clickers to the Business Division.
The meeting adjourned at 12:30 p.m.
